
Follow-Up on Global Citizen Sponsorship 

Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for 

your continued support of our global citizen sponsorship program. 

As we move forward, I would like to provide you with an update on the progress we have made 

with the child you are sponsoring, [Child's Name]. With your generous contributions, we have 

been able to provide [briefly list the benefits, e.g., education, healthcare, nutrition]. 

We would love to hear your thoughts and any questions you may have regarding your 

sponsorship. Please feel free to reach out to us at any time. Your feedback is invaluable in 

helping us make a positive impact. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to making a difference. Together, we are changing 

lives and building a better future for children around the world. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


